
 
 Friday 13th May, 2016  

Dear Year 6 parents,  
I have approached a business run by one of the St. Peter’s families to obtain a quote for hoodies for 

our Year 6 Leavers.  The hoodies; a rough example of which are pictured below, can be purchased for 
around £20 (but this depends on how many we order) and I would hope that they would be available to 
the children within 2 weeks.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you would be interested in purchasing a hoodie, please indicate so by returning the slip below.  At 

this stage, this is just an expression of serious interest so that I can establish how many hoodies I will be 
ordering and get a price.  Further details will be made available next week.   

If you wish to purchase the hoodie for your child, they will be allowed to wear it in school for the 
remainder of the year instead of their standard Royal Blue St. Peter’s sweatshirt.   
 
Best wishes,  
 

 
 
Miss T. McNamara 
Headteacher  
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
 I would be interested in purchasing a hoodie for my child for a cost of around £20-£25.  
 I do not wish to purchase a hoodie for my child.  
 
Name of child: ___________________________  Signed: __________________________________  


